
If you have tested positive for corona virus; have corona virus symptoms 
or are feeling unwell in anyway, please STAY AT HOME and DO NOT 
come to Church.                         

 

We were recently contacted by NHS Track and Trace informing us that 
someone who had been at Mass at tested positive. 

 

This has huge implications not only for the person concerned but also for 
any in close proximity to them.  If any of the Clergy need to self isolate 
because of a similar situations then this would impinge on any weddings; 
funerals or baptisms that may be arranged at that time. 

 

Please STOP and THINK before you act. 

 

We have a moral obligation to each other during these times of                               
difficulty. 

 

Face coverings are still a must, unless exempt. 

 

Hand sanitize is mandatory on entering and exiting the Church building. 

 

Please comply with the instructions of the Stewards, they are volunteers 
and are here for a reason.  We can not open the Church without them. 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 

The First Minister has now said that social distancing is no longer                           
necessary, as of Monday 9th of August 2021.  However some people may 
still feel anxious, so please be respectful of their desire to keep distance. 
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Nineteenth Sunday of the Year/B 
                                                     

7th/8th August 2021 

The Year of St Joseph 

RESPONSE TO THE PSALM                                                     
         Taste and see that the Lord is good  

       

Scottish Charities Office                         
Number SCO11041                                                 

           This week:      

Sunday Mass @11am                                             
Monday Mass @ 10am                                               
Tuesday Mass @ 10am                                                  
Wednesday Mass@10am                                                                   
Thursday  Mass @10am                                                      
Friday Mass@ 10am                                              
Saturday  Vigil Mass @5.30pm                        

 

All Masses are livestreamed providing there are 
no technical problems 



 Sunday Collections:    

£860.00 

Thankyou for your support for our parish  

  

          Readings for next Sunday                                      
       20th Sunday  

Proverbs 9:1-6                                                 
Ephesians 5:15-20                                               
John 6:51-58 

Holy Michael, the Archangel                       
defend us in the day of battle.                     
Be our safeguard against the wickedness 
and snares of the Devil.  May God rebuke 
him we humbly pray and do thou            
O Prince of the Heavenly Host by the 
power of God thrust down into hell, Satan 
and all the other wicked spirits who             
wander through the world seeking the 
ruin of souls.   

Amen. 

300 CLUB  25th July 2021 

£100 No 182 William Clark               
£25 No 283 Mary MCann 

 

WISHAW HOSPITAL                                              
Anyone in hospital and needs the                             
Sacrament of the Sick,                                  
The Chaplain can be contacted  
through the Hospital on 01698 
361100 or Assistant Chaplain,                         
Deacon Henry McKenna                         
07792 913166  

FEASTS THIS WEEK 

Mon9th St Teresa Benedicta of the Cross 
Tues 10th St Laurence                                         
Wed 11th St Clare of Assisi                                    
Sat 14th St Maximillian Kolbe  

Sacrament of Baptism 

There is no availability to book 
dates for the Sacrament of                  
Baptism before 19th December  
2021. 

No bookings for 2022, yet 

Parish Centre 

Now that the rules regarding 
social distancing will cease on 
Monday 9th August, the                    
centre is available for                          
social events. Please call                                  
01698-292421 

            PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS:                           
The Sick: Liz Kelly; Baby Freddie Brook; Pope Francis; 

Recently Dead: Imelda Keogh; Bridie Cain; John McCann;                                        

and all who have died due to the virus 
 

Months Mind:  McCann Family; McAtear Family; Jim Kelly, Pat, Gerard 

&Kenneth Calderhead; James Hinds; Gordon Campbell; Mary O'Brien;                               
Peter Corrigan; Mary & Andrew Kennedy; Gordon Stewart; Chrissie & Hugh Kelly;  

Anniversary: Frank Gibbons; Helen Tobin; Angus Kennedy; Tommy Kelly; Mary 

Young.  

 

Altar Servers 

After such a long period of                  
absence it would be good to                 
welcome our young people back to                 
fulfil their much appreciated                            
ministry. 

If any server would like to take up 
their ministry again, please do so the 
weekend of Saturday 14th & Sunday 
15th August 2021. 

 

S.W.E.L.S 

Seniors with energetic life styles 

Is hoping to begin again in August. 

Please see poster on notice board in 
Church Poarch. 

NO NEED TO BOOK FOR 
MASS                             
WEEKDAYS OR AT THE 
WEEKEND 

This is                        
Mandatory 
at all times 
in the 
Church 
Building                   
unless                         
exempt. 

Please use hand 
sanitiser entering 
and leaving 

 

 

 


